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Georgia Department of Natural Resources
Environmental Protection Division
Underground Storage Tank Management Program
Attention: Mr. William Logan, Geologist
4244 International Parkway, Suite 104
Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Dear Mr. Logan:

Fort Stewart/Hunter Army Airfield is pleased to receive the
Georgia Environmental Protection Division’s (GA EPD's) correspondence
dated June 14, 1999, in reference to the Corrective Action Plan (CAP) -
Part A submitted for Hunter Army Airfield’s former underground storage
tanks (USTs) #27 and #28, Building 8059, Facility Identification
Number 9-025083*1. Per GA EPD's review comment, Alternative Threshold
Levels (ATLs) have been calculated for toluene and ethylbenzene
detected in the UST closure soil sample. Specifically, Fort
Stewart/Hunter Army Airfield is pleased to provide replacement pages
for pages 5 and 7 of the CAP-Part A form and a replacement Appendix VI
to address development of the respective ATLS.

Based on the information submitted in the CAP-Part A and the
replacement pages enclosed, Fort Stewart/Hunter Army Airfield
respectfully request that GA EPD assign a "No Further Action Required"
status to Facility Identification Number 9-025083*1, as the
concentrations of toluene and ethylbenzene detected during UST closure
activities are below their respective ATLs.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this matter,
please contact Ms. Melanie Little or Ms. Tressa Rutland, Directorate
of Public Works, Environmental Branch, at (405) 364-8461 or (912)767-
7919/2010, respectively.

Sincerely,

c. {y M’Az/‘r?
Ovidio E. Pere

Colonel, U.S. Army
Director, Public Works
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